
St Mark’s Church Gillingham 
 
Safety Notice 
We're working hard to ensure our church building is clean and safe. Physical 
distancing and hygiene guidelines will be observed at all times. Hand sanitiser 
is always available to use during and after your visit. In line with Government 
legislation, you will need to wear a face mask while in the church building and 
you should wear it on arrival. 
 

St Mark's Privacy Notice 
In line with guidance issued by the Department for Health and Social Care, we 
will keep your booking details safely and in compliance with GDPR legislation 
for 21 days before securely disposing of or deleting them. We will only share 
your details with NHS Test and Trace, if asked, in the event that it is needed to 
help stop the spread of coronavirus. We will not use your details for any other 
purposes or pass them on to anyone else. 
 
Worship services held in church are public events, which will also be live 
streamed and recorded for public viewing.  While the camera will not be 
focused on the congregation, your booking is confirmation that you are in 
agreement with this broadcasting and online viewing, in the unlikely event that 
you are ‘caught on camera’.  Care will be taken to ensure that children and 
adults at risk are not picked up by camera.  
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